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Put this registration slip*** in the letterbox at Vreeburg 27 or send your answer by e-mail or via our social media 
 

Please tick your choice below 
 

 

 I’d like to register as a Trick-or-Treat address.*   I want to share something else.** 
 

Vul hieronder uw contactgegevens in: 

 

Name:  
 

 

Street+Houseno.:  
 

 

E-mail:  
 

 

Telephone:  
 

* When you register as an address for the Trick or Treat in the Kastelenbuurt, we use your address to put a dot on the 
Trick or Treat map. The full address is not shown on this map. 

  

** Nice that you want to share something with us! We kindly ask you to write this message down and put it in the 
mailbox with this registration slip. Of course you can also share this message with us by e-mail. 

  

*** Print out this newsletter or write your contact details on a piece of paper.  
 

 

Update activities 
 

Dear local residents; 
 

Earlier this year we informed you that we had to suspend 

activities in the first half of this year due to the precarious 

health of Walter, one of the founders of TAK. 

Fortunately, he seems to be doing a bit better, but he still 

has a long way to go. There is also still a lot of uncertainty 

about the ultimate duration of the rehabilitation. 
 

Nevertheless, we hope that we can make a quiet start with 

the organization of Halloween and evaluate whether we 

have the opportunity to organize more next year. 
 

That is why we hope that you will join us in making 

October 31st a fun Halloween evening. 
 

Thank you for understanding this situation. 
 

Daphne, Karin & Cor 

Co-directors of Team Activities Kastelenbuurt 
 

 
 

Halloween in the Kastelenbuurt 
 

It's Halloween again on Tuesday, October 31. That's why 
we would like to invite you to help us make it a spooky 
evening! 
 

That evening, from about 7:00 PM to about 9:30 PM, 
everyone can go through the doors and past the haunted 
house at Vreeburg 27. 
 

Therefore we hope that Trick-or-Treaters are allowed to 
ring your doorbell, if yes, we’d like to ask you to fill in the 
registration form below, or to send your registration via e-
mail or our social media. 
 

 

 

Halloween in the Vogelbuurt 
 

In the Vogelbuurt, Halloween will be organized again this 

year by Neighborhood Association de Plevierstraat. 
 

You are welcome to drop by the doors on Saturday 28 

October from 7 pm. Anywhere where a poster hangs, you 

may ring the doorbell. 
 

You are also welcome in the Griezelbos! This starts at the 

entrance of the park on Reigerstraat/Plevierstraat. 
 

Would you like to know more or do you want to help? 

Feel free to contact the Plevierstraat Neighborhood 
Association on telephone number 06-52 78 91 19. 
 

 
 

Nieuwsbrieven in het Nederlands 
 

Deze nieuwsbrief staat op onze website. 
 

➔ kastelenbuurt.nl/nb-archief.html 
 

Of gebruik de volgende stappen: 
- Ga naar kastelenbuurt.nl 
- Druk op Nieuwsbrieven om het 
   drop-down menu te openen 
- Druk op Alle Nieuwsbrieven 
 

Alle nieuwsbrieven vanaf juni 2021 zijn beschikbaar. 
 

 
 

Ways to contact us 
 

 

 teamkastelenbuurt@gmail.com 
  

 www.kastelenbuurt.nl 
  

 @activiteitenkastelenbuurt 
  

 @activiteiten.kastelenbuurt 
  

 


